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Complete the following steps to access the Cascades WA WIC Separation of Duties Post PHE waiver report 
 

Steps Cascades Screen 
From the Family Services Menu 

• Select Reporting 
• Click on Generate Reports 
• Choose Clinic from the Reports 

dropdown list 
 

 

 
 

Sort by Report Name and click on 
the report title to select 
• The report title is: WA WIC 

Separation of Duties - post PHE 
waiver  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enter the report criteria 

• Select the Report Type. 
• Select the Start Date for the 

review timeframe. 
• Select the End Date for the 

review timeframe.  

• Select the Local Agency/Clinic 

• Press View Report 
Note: Entering future dates slows 
down the search and produces 
errors. 
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Steps Cascades Screen 

Obtain results 
The report includes all participants 
who had a certification completed 
within the report Start Date and 
End Date and the Separation of 
Duties requirement wasn’t met. 

The report filters out certifications 
where the individual’s adjunctive 
eligibility was verified by the 
ProviderOne search in Cascades. 
These certifications meet the 
separation of duties requirement. 

 
Note: To protect confidentiality, 
participant and staff information  
aren’t shown in the example. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SOD Post PHE Waiver Review Requirements 
• All fully formula fed infant certifications not meeting SOD. 
• Random 10% of the remaining certifications not meeting SOD. 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
Washington WIC doesn’t discriminate. 

 
To request this document in another format, call 1-800-841-1410. 

Deaf or hard of hearing customers, please call 711 (Washington Relay) or email WIC@doh.wa.gov. 
 DOH 961-1267 May 2024 

  

mailto:WIC@doh.wa.gov

